
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 31, 2016 
 
 
 
Robert Bowden 
Harry P. Leu Gardens 
1920 N. Forest Avenue 
Orlando, FL  32803 
 
Re:  2017-2018 Florida Division of Cultural Affairs General Program Support 
 
Dear Mr. Bowden, 
 
Keri Byrum shall be designated as the Program Contact for the 2017-2018 Florida Division of 
Cultural Affairs General Program Support Grant for Leu Gardens.  As such, Keri Byrum will 
serve as the contact person on all grant-related matters, including completing the on-line 
application and responding to all program-related questions from the Florida Division of 
Cultural Affairs.  As the officially designated Program Contact, Keri Byrum will have the 
authority to submit the grant electronically on behalf of the City of Orlando.  This includes 
electronic signature authority, on my behalf, binding the City of Orlando to all terms and 
conditions related to this grant that are consistent with the documents previously reviewed 
by applicable city offices. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Buddy Dyer 
Mayor 
 


